
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00303

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

jamiecassels@gmail.com
Monday, January 18, 2010 9:09 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

This is a horrible proposal further separating an average citizens ability to participate and understand the
foreign exchange markets. I can see no benefit to the public nor private sector from this, and will drive
US clients to seek foreign brokers. I’m going to make myself more aware of your committee and seek
change in your cabinet if proposals like this continue.

Good day,
James Cassels


